Nicola Gunn
%

From: Longridge Town Clerk <longridgetc@gmail.com>

Sent: 21 June 2017 0640

To: planning; Town Clerk

Subject: Comments - Planning applications from Longridge Town Council

Longridge Town Council would like to comment as follows:

3/2017/0435 — The application is for a dropped kerb and creation of new vehicular access to the front of the property
at 31A Kestor Lane Longridge

LTC — no objection

3/2017/0484 — The application is for the change of use of the first and second floor to bed and breakfast, creating nine
bedrooms, four new roof lights, new single storey extension to rear at The White Bull Hotel, 257 Preston Road,
Longridge

LTC — no objection providing neighbours have been consulted

Clir Rogerson declared an interest in the next item:

3/2017/0500 — Proposed extension and relocated parking (parking started under planning permission 3/2016/0994) at
Alston Dairy Ltd, Preston Road Longridge

LTC - No objection

Kind regards

Lesley Lund

Town Clerk



